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Dear Holly Area Schools Families, 

Your Holly Area Schools Board of Education is committed to providing a world-class education that helps 

prepare all Bronchos for success and careers. 

As we embark on a new year, we are excited to announce Holly Area Schools 2030, a roadmap that will 

guide our district towards an even more successful and vibrant future.   

Holly Area Schools 2030 reflects a collective effort to foster today's skills, capture our community's hopes, 

and propel our students into the future. This strategic plan, shaped by collaboration and input from our 

entire school community, is designed to foster excellence in education, empower our students, inspire our 

staff, engage our community, strengthen our systems, and forge strong partnerships.   

We are thrilled to share with you this pivotal development that will shape the future of our beloved 

district and empower every student with the knowledge, skills, and confidence to thrive in a rapidly 

changing world.   

We invite you to join us on this exciting journey as we move forward with implementation of Holly Area 

Schools 2030. Your input, support, and active participation are essential to putting this plan into action. 

Working together, we can build a future where every student thrives, every educator is inspired, and our 

community is united in its commitment to excellence in education. 

Our entire community is invested in the success of our Broncho students. Your continued support, 

enthusiasm, and engagement are crucial as we embark on this transformative journey towards continued 

educational excellence.  

Stay tuned for more exciting updates as we work together to turn this vision into reality. 

On behalf of the Holly Area Schools Board of Education, I would like to thank you for your continued 

partnership and dedication to Holly Area Schools and the bright future that lies ahead for our students. 

Sincerely, 

Leigh Jackson, President 

Holly Area Schools Board of Education 
 


